
Energy Efficiency Program for Business

New construction bonus

For a limited time only
In an effort to encourage new construction and growth throughout 
our service territory, we are offering a bonus on our new  
construction electric incentives. This bonus is intended to encourage 
the incorporation of energy efficient equipment and infrastructure 
into the design and is paid directly to the contractor, designer, or 
architect that submits the application.

This bonus will offer 10% of the value of incentives for new 		
buildings or major renovation, paid directly to the contractor/		
designer/architecture/real estate firm. This bonus program will run 
from Jan. 1, 2022 to Nov. 30, 2022, and applies to all paid new  
construction (LEED and systems approach) electric measures. This 
bonus does not apply to new construction projects submitted before 
Jan. 1, 2022.

This bonus may be combined with other DTE Energy Efficiency Program 
for Business bonuses. However, incentives are calculated from the paid 
base incentive total, which does not include eligible bonuses. Funds 
are limited and subject to change. This offer may end at any time. Only 
submissions through the Online Application are eligible for this bonus.

How to apply:
Within your online application, go to the Finalize Tab. Near the 
bottom of the page in the Notes for DTE Energy Staff text box, type 
in “New Construction Bonus” before submitting your application. This 
bonus will be processed manually.

For more information about this offer, contact our office by phone at 	
866.796.0512 (option 3) or by email at DTESaveEnergy@dnv.com.

Contact us

phone: 	 866.796.0512 (option 3 ) 

email:	 DTESaveEnergy@dnv.com
web:  	 dtebizrebates.com
apply:	 dteonlineapplication.com


